
I am very opposed to this bill to change the constitutional rules regarding quorum. The only reason this 
is here is because the Democrats are so desperate to pass Cap and Trade that they will do anything to 
deny the citizens the right to vote on it. 
This is a slap in the face to all of us that think we need to vote on bills and not let a tyrannical governor 
have her way. 
Thank you, 
Karen Spurlin 
Spurlin Farms, Inc 
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